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NOTICE OF FORTHCOMING HIGHWAY AND LANDSCAPE IMPROVEMENT 

WORKS ON EALING ROAD AND VILLAGE GREEN 
  
Dear Resident, 
  
As part of Visions for Northolt (VFN), Ealing Council will be carrying out highway and landscape 
improvement works along Ealing Road, between the junction with Mandeville Road and 12 Ealing 
Road, and within the Village Green. The team has worked with local businesses, stakeholders and 
the community through an extensive engagement programme to address poor connectivity, 
congestion, road safety and air quality in Northolt. The works will bring benefits to all road users and 
enhance user experience across the town. The forthcoming programme of work includes:  
 

• Widened and enhanced footways 

• Improved paths through the Village Green 

• New trees, planting and street furniture 

• New crossings and improved heritage lighting  

• Stop and Shop Plus parking scheme. Parking tariffs can be found on the PayByPhone app or 
online: https://www.ealing.gov.uk/info/201181/visitor_parking/1281/public_visitor_parking. 

 
These improvements will make travel in Northolt safer, easier and more pleasant for all, including 
cyclists and pedestrians. For more information on engagement, how feedback has been taken on 
board, and the design proposals please visit www.visionsfornortholt.co.uk. 
 
Ealing Council’s term contractor will commence delivery of the scheme during the w/c 27 November 

2023 until April 2024. Works will commence within the Village Green area and in the New Year move 

onto the shopping parade. If there are road closures or traffic management that prevents direct 

access as part of these works, you will receive additional notification ahead of time. For further 

information please contact highwayservices@ealing.gov.uk.   

 

Normal working hours are Monday to Friday 8am to 5pm and Saturday from 8am to 1pm, however 

there may be some works that take place outside of these hours. Please contact us if your property is 

having building work carried out requiring a new utility connection (gas, electric or water). We can 

assist with organising the connection before the new surface is laid to avoid damaging it. 

 
We understand that works can be disruptive and cause noise disturbance, noise levels and disruption 
will be kept to a minimum. We thank you in advance for your cooperation and apologise for any 
inconvenience these works may cause. If you require further information or have concerns directly 
related to the works taking place, require special deliveries, disabled access during the works or if you 
believe your vehicle has been moved, please contact Murrill Construction Ltd on 020 8578 4275.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
London Borough of Ealing – Highways 
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